
We have an awesome growing team of youth and children’s ministry volunteer 
workers serving here at APBC.  And we love our kids and their safety is our top 
priority.  As we have done in the past, and is now again required by our church 
insurance policy (as well as good practice), we must have EVERYONE who is or 
may be involved in any youth and children’s ministry capacity either take for the 
first time or retake our Protection Seminar.  This Ministry Protection workshop  
is called “Protecting Children, Protecting Yourself in Ministry.”  It is our goal to 
have 100% of our volunteers go through this one hour seminar, either for the 
first time or to review the material as some important things have changed. 

Please RSVP by filling out the form below, tear off and bringing it to the  
Connection Point or giving it to one of the pastors, or you can RSVP by calling 
Debbie or our Pastors at the church office at 231-780-4765.  You may also email 
to James@AnchorPoint.love or Office@AnchorPoint.love.  

REMEMBER: This Protection Training is a requirement for any and all children’s 
and youth ministry workers going forward for the upcoming year. But you can 
attend even if you are not serving right now and just want to see how we care 
for and protect our children and youth and those who work with them.  If you 
cannot make the upcoming workshop on August 30, we will have a follow-up 
plan before everything kicks off in late September!  But please let us know if you 
can, or cannot attend the Wednesday , August 30th at 6:30 p.m. workshop.    

 ————————————————————————————————————— 

Name(s):____________________________________________________ 

 ❑ Yes I plan on attending on August 30th      ❑     I am not able to make it  to this one             

Current areas of ministry:  ❑  Nursery     ❑ Anchor Kids     ❑  AWANA      ❑  Youth 

❑  Not currently helping in youth/children’s ministry but I am interested to know more. 

Bring your “nice” items (no JUNK please!) to church for pricing. 


